
July 2, 2021
The City Council 
approved Mayor Jacob 
Frey’s $102 million 
spending plan for 
the first round of 
American Rescue Plan 
Act funding.

September- 
November 2021
The City Council 
approved a handful 
of additional ARPA 
appropriations 
totaling $11 million 
for time sensitive 
proposals.

April, 2022
1 p.m. Tuesday, April 
26:  State of the City 
address, 
announcement of 
Mayor’s funding 
recommendations 
for ARPA Phase 2.

March 24, 2022
The City Council 
approved rolling over 
appropriations from 
2021 into 2022 for 
programs that were 
making progress and 
meeting milestones 
toward completion. 
Approximately $8 
million of Phase 1 
projects were discon-
tinued, making that 
funding available for 
repurposing in Phase 2.

April, 2022
Thursday, April 28: 
Receive and file of 
Mayor’s ARPA 
Recommendations 
and referral to Budget 
Committee.

May, 2022
10 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 4: 
Budget Committee 
Meeting (American 
Rescue Act Plan Review 
and Presentation of the 
Mayor’s 
Recommendations).

May, 2022
10 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Friday, May 6: Budget 
Committee Meeting 
Presentation of the 
Mayor’s 
Recommendations 
continued.

May, 2022
10 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 
Wednesday, May 18: 
Markup Meeting #1

May, 2022
6:05 p.m. Thursday, 
May 12: Budget 
Committee public 
hearing.

May, 2022
If needed: 10 a.m.-
12:30 p.m. Friday, May 
20: Markup Meeting #2

May, 2022
Thursday, May 26: 
Adoption at City 
Council meeting, direct 
to Mayor Jacob Frey for 
final approval.

2024
ARPA funding must be 
spent on costs incurred 
by 12/31/2024. Some 
costs that are properly 
obligated or 
encumbered by the 
end of 2024 may 
continue to be spent 
into 2025.

2026
All ARPA spending 
must be wrapped up 
according to current 
U.S. Treasury 
Guidelines.
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For reasonable accommodations or alternative formats please call 311 at 612-673-3000. 
People who are deaf or hard of hearing can use a relay service to call 311 at 612-673-3000. 
TTY users can call 612-263-6850. 
Para asistencia 612-673-2700, Yog xav tau kev pab, hu 612-673-2800, Hadii aad Caawimaad u baahantahay 612-673-3500. 

In general, most ARPA dollars are appropriated to City departments to:
•  expand programs run by the City
•  temporarily add staff, or
•  be contracted out to external orgs to achieve a set outcome. This is done

following city procurement policies (often called the “RFP Process”)
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